
                             
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

September Calendar 

9/2 Labor Day-No School 
9/10 Community Walk-9AM 
9/10 PTO Meeting-5PM 
9/10 WS-Guide to Family Success-

5:30PM 
9/24  Progress Reports Issued & 

Family Safety Meeting-
5:30PM 

9/27 Good Behavior Bash 
  

 

 

Lockard Letter 

 

From the Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“There have been more than 10 billion people to live on this 

planet but, there’s never been another you.” 

We love ALL children and work for ALL of them to be 

successful every day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Vision Statement 
Lockard will be the best 
school ever by being a 
safe, inviting, positive 
place in which all are 
engaged and showing 

growth everyday! 
 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Notes from the library: 

 So happy to start a new year of reading and learning! 
Welcome back to Lockard library! 

 Students received a new RIF book of their choosing and a 
new bookmark to celebrate the opening of this school 
year. This was a change from previous years when the first 
RIF distribution was in December.  Students loved getting 
these new books to take home.  

Looking forward to serving you this year. Happy reading 
from Lockard's library! 

Mrs. Burkett 
 

 

 

 

Mason’s Memo 

My name is Suzanne Mason and I serve as the guidance counselor at Lockard.  I work 

with the faculty to help our students achieve their goals by giving them social and 

behavior tools needed to be successful. Each month we will emphasize a specific 

character trait that will help make our children more successful students in our school 

as well as, citizens in our community.  Traits for the fall semester are:                           

August – Respect                    

September – Responsibility                  

October- Cooperation                                        

November – Problem Solving                           

December – Honesty 

I hope that as the year progresses that our students will use the character traits taught 

to help them achieve their goals.  If I can help you or your child in any way please feel 

free to contact 

 

 

 

 

Linda Rule, Parent Liaison 

Parent Center Hours 

Monday – Friday 

8:00AM – 2:00PM 

 

Daphne Heflin, Principal                                           

Amberly Chapman, Assistant Principal                       

Terrell Hayes, Assistant Principal   

 

 

Music Room 

Greats New from the Music Room!! Our students 
have been learning to play Boomwhackers. They are 
a fun new modern instrument that teaches students 
the C Major scale as well as collaboration skills. 
Students in 2nd and 3rd grade have learned the 
song Whacky Do, Re, Mi. Students in K and 1st have 
learned Red Boomwhacker. Ask them to sing it to 
you.                                                                                 
                                                  C. Ray, Music Teacher 

 

 

 


